THE FENCE POST

From Ron | anve. Fence Task Force Facilitator

The Board has completed its review of contractors'
proposals and on Friday, April 4™ forwarded a proposed contract for replacement of all original BellaVita
fences to an attorney for review. After the attorney's review, the contract will be revised as needed and
forwarded to the contractor. Once the contract is signed by the fence contractor and the appropriate
BellaVita Board of Directors, an announcement will be made regarding the name of the contractor and
other significant information.

A complete description and discussion of the fence replacement program will be held at a Homeowner

Forum scheduled for Saturday, April 26 @ 10:30am in the Clubhouse. All Homeowners are
urged to attend. Additional information will be coming soon regarding this Forum.

The Fence Task Force is also asking each Homeowner who reads this Newsletter to share it with your
neighbors and friends to help reach as many Homeowners as possible with timely information. We
cannot have too much communication regarding this program. Very soon some of you will be affected
by the start of this program. We will try to give you specific information regarding the start date and
starting points in BellaVita as far in advance as we can. Please continue to watch the newsletters for
updates. If you are not registered for e-mails with the front desk, we urge you to do so to receive up-to-
date information as it is released.

Remember that your questions may be submitted on the forms provided at the front desk or by
addressing your inquiries to fenceTF@club-bellavita.org.




